
Attendees from a Quiltworx Retreat, in 2012, followed up on their experience at 
the retreat by taking the time to send a card to Judy and the Quiltworx Retreat 
House staff ~ Summer of 2012 

 

“What a wonderful time at the retreat.  We really enjoyed ourselves and look forward to 
coming back.  Thanks to you all.  Thanks also to Del for the yummy margaritas.”  

 

“What a wonderful time.  We thoroughly enjoyed ourselves! What fun! We are looking forward 
to coming back!” 

 

“What a fun retreat! I loved it --- good food, good company, good everything! Thanks to Judel, 
Carrie, and Shila.  It was nice to meet all of you.  We will meet again (2013 for sure).”  

 

“Thank you for a wonderful retreat.  Had a great time and sure hated to leave.  You all did a 
wonderful job.  Looking forward to the next retreat ‘2013’. ” 


